FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please see the attached completed spreadsheet.
In terms of the questions regarding the staffing ratio at the establishments and the individual requirement of each placement, this information is not recorded in a reportable format.  Staff would be required to trawl through the SEN records of each service user to separately log their staffing requirements in order to report for your questionnaire. 

Section 12 of the Act allows a public authority to refuse a request for information where the cost of dealing with it would exceed the appropriate limit, which for local government is set at £450 (equivalent to 18 hours of work).

This is therefore a refusal notice under the provisions of Section 12.1 of the Act, the Council estimates that to comply with your request in its current form will exceed the appropriate limit.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
